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REVISED ROADWAY PAVING OF WILSHIRE BLVD. DUE TO WEATHER  

BETWEEN OCEAN AVE. AND 17th St. 

FROM MAY 8th TO MAY 12th 

8AM to 5PM daily, Monday through Friday. 

Expect Delays due to Reduced Lanes and No Street Parking (Temporary) 
 

Dear Neighbors: 

The City of Santa Monica hired Excel Paving to renew the pavement surface of Wilshire Boulevard from Ocean Avenue to 17th St. Work is scheduled 

starting Monday, May 8th through Friday, May 12th, 2023. The contractor will grind out the top 2- 3-inch layer of the existing street and repave 

with new asphalt pavement. There will be temporary traffic and street parking closures.  The operation of heavy equipment will be necessary to 

repave the street and there will be periods of intermittent loud noise during the construction. Paving work for Wilshire Blvd. between 17th St. and 

Centinela Ave. is expected to start on a date yet to be determined. The City appreciates your patience during these capital improvement projects. 

 

 

 One lane of through traffic in each direction will remain open during construction. 

 Temporary lane closures will be in effect Monday through Friday. 

 Street parking on Wilshire Blvd. will NOT be allowed during the paving of street.  

 Parking restrictions (temporary no parking signs) in the area will be posted accordingly in the work areas affected.  

 Driveway access will be limited for entry or exit during the lane closures but will be allowed.  

 The paving work will be a moving operation where lanes will be temporarily closed while crews are working at a location. 

 After paving is completed, the roadway will be tabbed with temporary safety markers to indicate lane locations.  

 After the asphalt has dried for approximately 1-2 weeks, permanent roadway markings will be installed. 

 

Thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation. The City understands this process is inconvenient and staff will make every effort to 

minimize the disruption. Please contact Fabio M. Macias at (310) 401-0432 or Joe Munoz at (310) 350-9738 if you have any questions or concerns. 

Dates are subject to change due to weather. Should the schedule change, temporary “NO PARKING” signs with revised dates will be posted.  

 

The enhancements to Wilshire Boulevard are part of a comprehensive initiative to enhance the safety and accessibility for pedestrians, bicyclists, and 

public transit riders. The improvements were developed through the Wilshire Safety Study, which evaluated the 2.4-mile corridor using a combination 

of community feedback and crash data analysis to determine the most effective and high-impact approach to enhancing transportation safety and 

transit service. To learn more about the Wilshire Safety Study and the safety improvements being implemented please visit 

https://www.santamonica.gov/mobility-projects/wilshire-boulevard-safety-enhancements.  
 
For additional information please visit the City website at https://www.santamonica.gov/annual-paving-and-sidewalk-repair-project  or scan the QR 

code below.  

 


